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March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  

End of Term Arrangements 
  

As we approach the Easter break, here are the arrangements in place for the end of term and 
the start of the Summer Term.  
  
Term ends on Friday 31 March at 12:30pm.  Most buses will depart by 12:35pm.  
Mountbatten School Buses 5 and 6 will depart by 1:05pm.  Please note that food will be served 
at breakfast and at morning break. 
  

Summer Term 

The Summer Term begins on Monday 17 April at 8:35am and the half term break is from 
Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June. There will be an INSET Day on Monday 19 June and I would 
like to remind you of the additional bank holiday on Monday 8 May in honour of the 
coronation of His Majesty King Charles III. 
  

If you are replacing any of your child’s uniform over the Easter break, please make sure that 
any purchases are fully in line with our school uniform policies to ensure that we can maintain 
the school’s standards and expectations. 
  
Finally, I would like to thank our whole community for supporting the school during this recent 
period of industrial action.  I am especially appreciative of the positive comments from 
parents about the school remaining opening to as many children as possible and the special 
enrichment activities that Year 7 and Year 8 enjoyed last week. 
  
I’m sure you are eagerly awaiting the break and so I would like to wish all in our community a 
very happy Easter. 
 

Yours sincerely 
  

 
 
Andrew Portas 
Headmaster 
 


